
 

Mt Albert Primary School Applications for Out-of-Zone 
Enrolments 2026  

The Mt Albert Primary School Board invites applications from 
parents who wish to enrol their sons and daughters at Mt Albert 
Primary School for Terms 1, 2, 3 and 4 of 2026. The following 
places are available for out-of-zone students.  

● Year 0/1  - 10  Places  

Enrolment at the school is governed by an enrolment scheme, details of which are 
available from the school website.  

The deadline for receipt of applications for out-of-zone places is 3 pm Wednesday 
08th October 2025. 

Out-of-zone application forms can be found on the School Website and can be 
collected from the school office: 6 Sainsbury Road, Mt Albert, Auckland (between 
8.00 am - 3.15 pm). The ballot if necessary will be held on Wednesday 15th 
October 2025.  

Parents of students who live within the home zone should also apply by this date to 
assist the school in planning appropriately for next year. Students who live in the 
home zone are entitled to enrol at the school. The exact number of places will 
depend on the number of applications received from students who live within the 
school’s home zone.  

Applications from out-of-zone students will be processed in priority order and 
details of these are contained on the school website. If the number of out-of-zone 
applications exceeds the number of places available, students will be selected by 
ballot.  

Parents will be informed of the outcome of the ballot within three school days of 
the ballot being held. 
 

 


